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For everyone interested, I've posted the results of my recent online survey on Governor
Andrew Cuomo’s 2011-2012 New York State budget.
The survey received an encouraging response from across the 53rd Senate District.  It
shows that many local residents are giving careful thought to New York’s economic and
fiscal challenges.
And if you haven’t had a chance to respond to the survey but would like to, it’s still
available on my website and I continue to invite your input.
These are short- and long-term challenges that we’re facing, so your responses will
continue to be very useful.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/budget
http://www.nysenate.gov/press-release/omara-releases-results-online-budget-survey-senate-and-assembly-prepare-release-plans
http://www.nysenate.gov/webform/let-your-voice-be-heard-senator-omaras-budget-survey
http://www.nysenate.gov/webform/let-your-voice-be-heard-senator-omaras-budget-survey

